
 

 

Friday 18th December 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are at the end of term….. This has not been the year that we would have expected but 

we have pulled together as a community and worked for each other and we can certainly be 

proud of that. 

Wythenshawe Catholic Cluster Schools have produced an Advent video that can be viewed 

on this link. 

https://animoto.com/play/61UZGfXi3K103IJ4jtfNjQ?autostart=1 

Here is the Wednesday Word Link for the 4th Sunday of Advent and Christmas 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-

special?pid=MTA101634&v=13.4 

Many thanks for the lovely pictures sent to Class Dojo of our school in prayer around our 

cribs on Wednesday night. It was just beautiful.  

If you are away for any part of Christmas and are therefore required to self-isolate upon 

your return then please let school know as soon as possible via the admin email. 

Please also remember that if your child goes for a test on the 19th or 20th of December then 

please let school know via the admin email -  from 21st December onwards ( if you have a 

test) then it is up to Track and Trace to confirm contacts. 

I visited the Food Bank last week and took some food from the remainder of the money 

from our Harvest Collection. Many thanks for your generosity.  

We will finish today at our usual staggered end times of 2.55pm onwards and we look 

forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 5th January 2021 on your staggered starts 

from 8.45am.  

We wait in joyful hope for 2021.                                                                                                      
May God Bless you and your families at this special time. 

Sarah Yates, Staff and Governors 
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